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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

As part of planned maintenance, we are removing 2 trees from the grounds of Glendale East 
Public School.  

As part of the NSW Department of Education Annual Tree Safety inspection, an independent 
arborist was recently engaged to provide reports on all trees within the school’s playground.   

The result of these inspections and reports recommended the removal of 2 Koelreuteria 
paniculata trees, commonly known as a Golden Rain tree. These trees are behind Building B. 

The tree removal will take place on Saturday 31 May 2025.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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